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 The volume aims at providing a comprehensive review of the
diverse efforts covering the gap existing between the two
main perspectives on the topic of ontologies for multi-agent
systems, namely: How ontologies should be modelled and
represented in order to be effectively used in agent
systems, and on the other hand, what kind of capabilities

should be exhibited by an agent in order to make use of
ontological knowledge and to perform efficient reasoning
with it. The volume collects the most significant papers of
the AAMAS 2002 and AAMAS 2003 workshop on ontologies for
agent systems, and the EKAW 2002 workshop on ontologies for
multi-agent systems. De Kampioen is the magazine of The
Royal Dutch Touring Club ANWB in The Netherlands. It's
published 10 times a year with a circulation of
approximately 3,5 million copies. This volume supplies cost
of living information from major cities worldwide. There are
reported prices for products and services drawn from a
variety of sources, including statistical reports,
association databases and periodical literature. De Kampioen
is the magazine of The Royal Dutch Touring Club ANWB in The



Netherlands. It's published 10 times a year with a
circulation of approximately 3,5 million copies. Building on
a wealth of research, The Automotive Industry and the
Environment addresses current challenges in the automotive
industry and how they can be met. The authors discuss the
development of the automotive industry and the problems it
currently faces and consider possible solutions. The book
reviews trends in more environmental-friendly technologies,
such as the use of more sustainable fuel sources and new
types of modular designs with built-in recyclability. The
book also describes new models of decentralized production,
particularly the micro factory retailing (MFR) model, that
provide an alternative to volume production and promise to
be both more sustainable and more profitable. De Kampioen is
the magazine of The Royal Dutch Touring Club ANWB in The
Netherlands. It's published 10 times a year with a
circulation of approximately 3,5 million copies. De Kampioen
is the magazine of The Royal Dutch Touring Club ANWB in The
Netherlands. It's published 10 times a year with a
circulation of approximately 3,5 million copies. 
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